Flint River Knife Club
Member Newsletter – 12/2011


Don’t Forget the Gun and Knife show this weekend in Jonesboro.  We can always use extra helpers on both Saturday and Sunday.

Rade has the business cards for the club.  We will use them at the upcoming Gun and Knife show to advertise our club.

Thanks to Russ Demonbreun for donating a knife that we will use as a benefit knife this weekend at the Gun and Knife show.  It will be given away Sunday at the close of the show.  Marsha won the big benefit knife-the sub-hilt fighter that Wayne made. We sold 182 of 200 tickets on that benefit knife.

Thanks Karen and Craig for the October outing at their cabin.  We had a good turn-out and lots of fun.

The Christmas Party is next Tuesday.  It will be at Scalini's Restaurant on Hwy 41, just north of Cumberland Mall.  Cost is $20.00 per person.

Wayne did a TV show about knives.  Check on it at Hoppin MadHillbilly.com.  He will do another segment on December 8th-Dish network channel 225 for those that can get that channel.

